
 

 

 
 
May 7, 2021 
 

 
Mr. Jeff Burgess 
7650 S. McClintock Drive, #103-248 
Tempe, Arizona 85254 

 
Re: Public Records Request 21-51 and 21-54 

 
Dear Mr. Burgess: 

 
Pursuant to your Public Records Request No. 21-51, attached are the requested Heritage Fund 
Reports to the Arizona Legislature.  The reports for 1995 and 2012 are not attached as we were 
unable to locate those two reports.   
 
Pursuant to your Public Records Request No. 21-54, a grant was awarded in 1993 in the amount 
of $4,400.00 for the project entitled, “Arnett Creek Native Fish Establishment - Phase I”.      

 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact the Arizona Game and Fish 
Department, at (602) 942-3000. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
Tom Finley, Deputy Director 
Arizona Game and Fish Department 
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